
Hi,

I am running for the position of DPAC Secretary and also am interested in serving as a
Representative for the Education Partners Committee. I have been the DPAC Secretary & an
Education Partner Rep since October 2021. My youngest son is currently in Grade 11 at LV
Rogers Secondary and my other son graduated last year, so my time with the DPAC will be
ending soon.

The DPAC has an important role in supporting parents in education and I am happy to continue
in this capacity, as long as this achieves the best interests of the DPAC. I believe we are at our
best in collaborative, constructive and cooperative environments and look forward to furthering
this sentiment.

Taryn Stokes


